
Ryan P. Taylor

10 Director — Regulatory NH

P 900 Elm Street, Suite 1609Manchester, NH 03101

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director& Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

RE: DT 09-068 Revision of the Special Contract for Service with RBS Citizens

Dear Ms. Howland:

On April 13, 2009 FairPoint Communications, Inc. filed with the New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission a special contract for service with RBS Citizens. The contract was approved by the
NHPUC and made effective on April 29, 2009 for a 24 months term with an expiration date of
April 29, 2011.

On January 26, 2011, FairPoint Communications, Inc. received a request in writing from RBS
Citizens that the company wished to extend their contract for an additional twelve (12) months term
making the expiration date of that contract April 29, 2012. FairPoint is now filing this revision letter
along with the request from RBS Citizens, advising the NHPUC of the time extension.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and its enclosure by signing or stamping and dating the
receipt copy of this letter.

Sincerely,

Ryan P. Taylor

February 11,2011

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate




